475 East Waterfront Drive Homestead, PA 15120 (412) 394-5700 www.aiu3.net



Educational Opportunities • Innovative Solutions • Leadership Excellence

November 14, 2014

Dr. Guy A. Rossi Plum Borough School District 900 Elicker Road Plum, Pa 15239

Dear Dr. Rossi,

Enclosed you will find the \$700 check from the United Way of Allegheny County to support the Hi 5! Transition to Kindergarten Grant. I am pleased to have the support of the Plum Borough School District and look forward to working with your team.

I have also included a short expenditure report to record how you have used the funds to support your transition activities. You can send it back to me when you have used all of the grant money. I do not need any receipts.

Best of luck with your transition activities to support kindergarten readiness! If you have any questions, please contact me.

Johanna Treichler Kindergarten Transition Coordinator

